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Route 168 northbound right lane closed at Narbeth Avenue for 

emergency gas main repairs in Haddon Township, Camden County 
Work expected to continue for approximately seven days 

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced the right lane 

on Route 168 northbound is closed at Narbeth Avenue for emergency gas main repairs in Haddon 

Township, Camden County.   

From 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. beginning today, Tuesday, February 28, PSE&G’s contractor will close the right lane 

on Route 168 northbound at Narbeth Avenue to repair gas main joints. Work will continue daily during the 

same times for approximately seven days until the repairs are completed. 

Motorists are advised to slow down and use caution when driving through the work zone. The precise 

timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time travel 

information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NJDOT_info and on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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